
COVID -19 
THE SURGERY WILL BE OPEN TO PROVIDE A NORMAL 
SERVICE (AS FAR AS IS POSSIBLE) FOR PETS AND 
CLIENTS. FOR THOSE CLIENTS WHO ARE SELF-
ISOLATING OR ARE INFECTED WITH COVID-19, IF YOUR 
PET IS UNWELL PLEASE PHONE US RATHER THAN 
COMING STRAIGHT IN TO THE SURGERY.  FRIENDS AND 
NEIGHBOURS MAY BE ABLE TO BRING PETS TO US OR 
WE MAY BE ABLE TO DO TELEPHONE/VIDEO/FACE-
TIME CONSULTATIONS WHERE NECESSARY. 

IN THE UNLIEKLY EVENT THAT WE HAVE TO SHUT 
DOWN COMPLETELY, TELEPHONE HELP AND/OR A 
COMPREHENSIVE MESSAGE WILL BE AVALABLE ON THE 
ANSWERPHONE SO IT IS IMPORTANT TO PHONE.THERE 
IS NO EVIDENCE TO DATE THAT COVID-19 CAN BE 
SPREAD FROM PETS TO HUMANS. WE WILL KEEP YOU 
INFORMED OF ANY FURTHER VETERINARY ADVICE IF 
THINGS CHANGE. 
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